
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

We represents over 100 tourism businesses in the Reeks District, a region voted by Rough 

Guides as one of the top destinations to visit in 2019. 

 

We would like to hereby voice our strong support for future development of Kerry Airport’s 

domestic and European routes and underline its key role in the economic development of the 

region. 

 

Easy access from major urban centres and hubs such as Dublin, London, Frankfurt and Berlin are 

key to future tourism development. 

 

In a recent press trip we organised with publications including The Times, Sun and other UK 

publications journalists were struck by the fact that the region is closer to London than Cornwall 

or the Lake District - a huge opportunity not to be underestimated. 

 

Supporting the airport's efforts to deliver against this opportunity and expand their routes is 

therefore key. 

 

We hope you will support them going forward. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Your sincerely 


